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To  the relevant  committee 

I, Kelly-Ann Bavington  emphatically oppose  any Extension of the Emergency Bill for
any reason, regarding Covid and associated subjects. 
 
 
As a Registered  Nurse of over 30 years  experience  I am aware of the science and health 
risks of Covid.  I  am also aware of  the health risks associated  with  Covid vaccines,   face
masks and social isolation. 

The first has been highly overexagerated, the second covered up and misrepresented. 
 There is absolutely  no scientific  or health  justification  for the  extension of this bill.
 

Thank you for taking  the time to read my email.

 
Kelly-Ann Bavington 
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